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Commissioner
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Department of City Development

City Plan Commission Martha L. Brown
Redevelopment Authority of the City of Milwaukee Deputy Commissioner
Neighborhood Improvement Development Corporation mbrown@milwaukee.gov

October 4, 2017

Alderman Tony Zielinski
14 District
City Hall, Room 205

RE: 2372 South Logan Avenue Request for Proposal (RFP)

Dear Alderman Zielinski:

The purpose of this letter is to commit the Department of City Development to prepare and
issue an REFP for the property located at 2372 South Logan Avenue within 45 days of the
date of this letter. Specifically, the RFP will include the following parameters: up to 14
single-family, residential units along South Logan Avenue and 2.99 acres dedicated to
park/open space use. Once an initial draft of the RFP is prepared, staff will meet with you
to review. Upon issuance of the RFP, there will be a five weeks response time. After the
RFP review committee meets, the selected proposal will be scheduled for Common
Council for consideration. We look forward to working with you collaboratively on this
development.

Sincerely,
Y D
Rocky Marcoux

Commissioner
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